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Comments: I am a 46 year resident of the Bitterroot in Montana, have traveled through the Swan Valley many

times. With the current crop of Out of staters moving in and changing and destroying our way of life already, we

do not need another fancy project catering to the commercialization of our states resources and natural beauty.

Some natural assets in our state should be left as they have been for the last half century to be enjoyed that way

by future generations.

This is Forest Service land as I understand so let's keep it beautiful in its simplicity. Adding much more capacity

is going to increase travel to and from and pressure on the lake itself and it's wildlife. We cannot stop all the

people moving here and creating urban sprawl but let's keep it out of our forests. This area is owned by us the

people and we should legally have a choice in this matter. Let's do the right thing here for the people of Montana.

Thankyou, Jerry


